
All funding is contingent upon Federal action on these programs.  
 
The CDBG Commission recommends that if there are not sufficient funds available for the 
programs recommended for CDBG or HOME funding, that:  
 

• Decreases will be made to comply with the federal caps on administration, Community 
Housing Development Organization (CHDO), and public services funds.  

• Public services funds will receive an equal percentage reduction across the board.  
• Funds available for reallocation, such as dollars unexpended from prior year contracts, 

will be used to offset the cuts;  
 
In the event of an increase in CDBG or HOME funds: 

• Public Service projects recommended for funding: 
o Will receive an equal percentage increase in funding until the public services cap 

is met; no project will receive more than its requested amount. 


